
 

 

Nelson Conservation Commission 

 

February 21, 2012   7 PM   Olivia Rodham Library 

 

Members present:  Bud French, Anne McBride, Kathy Schillemat, Bert Wingerson 

 

 

The NCC did not meet in December and January. 

 

1.  Members terms of office were discussed and terms were agreed on to conform to the 

accepted succession.  The resignation of Barbara Fraser was accepted with regrets.  Her 

long service as an NCC member is commendable.  Kathy Schillemat who has served as 

an alternate, was approved to fill her term as a regular commission member.  

 

2.  The map of Nelson conservation easements that was prepared for the 2001 NCPP 

study was reviewed and updated.  Anne McBride volunteered to produce a new current 

map of easements.  The conservation easements placed by Martha and Maury Collins on 

all of their properties was noted with thanks. 

 

3.  Bud read the annual report of the NCC and asked for comments and corrections.  It 

will be sent to the printers tomorrow. 

 

4.  Programs for public presentations for the year ahead were discussed.  Kathy will do 

a vernal pool program with a walk to local pools in April.  Bert suggested a summer 

program in Nelson on loons that was held last year in Munsonville and a talk or a walk is 

scheduled for October. 

 

5.  Next meeting:  March 20, 2012 

 

Minutes submitted by Bert Wingerson 


